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Graham CLARKE

My principal place of residence is in the Southern
District Health Board - Otago Constituency area.

I am an Otago local, having lived in South and
now Central Otago all my life.  I am passionate
about our health and our region.  I have a health
coaching qualification and run a small disability

support team.  My personal commitment to wellness, my past
governance experience and my ability to think globally and
apply locally will help the DHB with a new strategy.
We need a far bigger investment in prevention rather than cure.
Preventing chronic disease through effective education,
improved nutrition and primary health care starting at home
will save us all millions - that can then be re-invested in the
accessible acute care which our region deserves.
With so many challenges facing the SDHB, I have decided to
stand just for the health of it. The DHB needs help and I am
willing to give my best.  Please get in touch with your
suggestions:  graham@help.kiwi.
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